
TOWNSHIP OF HOWELL 

NOTICE 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the workshop session meeting of the Board of Fire 

Commissioners of Fire District No. 3, Township of Howell, scheduled for Tuesday, June 

27, 2017, at 6:30 p.m. as previously noticed, has been cancelled.  

By authorization of the Board of Fire Commissioners of Fire District No. 3, 

Township of Howell. 

      LOUIS B. MEMMOLO, III, CLERK 

      Board of Fire Commissioners 

      Fire District No. 3 
      Township of Howell 

 

 


